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The literacy and numeracy Catch-up Premium is a government allocation which 

gives schools additional funding to support pupils in Year 7 who did not 

achieve the expected standard in reading or maths at the end of Key Stage 2 

(KS2). The funding is used to provide literacy and numeracy support to enable 

pupils to ‘catch-up’ as quickly as possible in order to provide maximum 

opportunity to succeed at secondary school. 

We identified the pupils who needed the extra support and have allocated this 

funding to provide personalised individual and small group support in Literacy 

and Numeracy.   

Literacy: Precision teaching, RWInc, Clicker 7, IXL online programme. 

Numeracy: Numicon resources and IXL online programme. 

Objectives of the Catch-up Funding 

 To close the gap in attainment of pupils eligible for ‘catch-up’ premium by 

providing intensive support in literacy and numeracy. 

 To accelerate progress through appropriate intervention. 

 To raise the self-confidence and resilience of our pupils who are entitled to 

‘catch-up’ premium. 

 

 


